
Join us to learn more about the U.S Service Academies 
and the application process. Academy Representatives

will be available to provide information and answer 
questions from prospective cadets. 

Wednesday, September 15th, 2021
5:00 P.M. - 6:30 P.M

Via Zoom

Please contact the Office of
Representative Pete Aguilar at 909-890-4445 
or email Matthew.Tovar@mail.house.gov 

to RSVP. 

Representative Pete Aguilar 
Invites You To Attend: 

U.S. Service Academy Information Session 


